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  It has been our final week looking at people who help us and it was rounded off 

nicely by looking at firefighters. We were lucky enough to have a visit from a fire    
engine and the children took turns in sitting inside it, blasting the hose across the   

playground and listening to the siren. It was very exciting and the children all really 
enjoyed the experience. 

 
 Following this we’ve been looking at Easter and had a very exciting Easter egg 

hunt in our outdoor area. The children were given 3 polystyrene eggs to find with their 

names on from which they could exchange for a chocolate egg. The eggs were hidden 

by the Easter bunny herself which added to the excitement.  
 

 Following the Easter break we will be focussing on Dinosaurs for our next topic. 
 

 

Library book shout out! 

If you have any school library books at home or 
still in book-bags please could they be returned as 
there are a number of books that are outstanding. 

Thank you. 

Have a lovely two week break,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Home weekend challenge: 

Practise saying ‘please’ and ‘thank 

you’ when someone helps you. 

School return date 

Following the Easter holiday there is a bank holiday 
on Monday 22nd of April. Following this there is a 
staff training day on Tuesday 23rd of April so the 
children will return on Wednesday 24th of April. It 

is also class photos that day too.  

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write your name? 

Special challenge: Can you write a 

sentence that includes the word 

‘and’? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Spot shapes such as circles,      

triangles, squares and rectangles 

around your home? 

Special challenge: Can you tell an 

adult how many corners and sides 

they have? 


